
The recent push for the background checks,only will impact non threat legal gun owners. 
  
The criminal, will not use the mandated protocol. 
  
Use common sense, 
  
please think about law enforcement and the judicial system being oriented toward criminal 
activity. 
  
The contemplated new laws only turn decent citizens into law breakers if they feel the State of 
Oregon is trampeling Oregon citizen voter  2nd amendment rights. 
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